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In theory this sounds like a good idea; however the practical side and reality is 

going to provide a very different picture. 

It is my belief that If pet shops are not the place for a puppy, then what makes it 

agreeable for a dog with potential anxiety or reactivity and why would a dog with 

these conditions be set up to fail in a such a high risk situation. 

Having been involved in rescue for many years I understand and can quickly asses 

both dogs and potential owners as to suitability. I take time to interact and 

determine what the dogs needs are and what training, handling and skill set will 

be mandated for new pet owners. I struggle to see how a teenager and unskilled 

individual in a pet shop will be able to assess a potential family and the suitability 

for a particular animal based on a quick meeting in a high stress and emotive 

'0MG lets buy the doggy' situation. 

A dog that is surrendered or rescued into the care of a dedicated rescue 

organisation is given every opportunity to be placed in an appropriate and 

suitable home that meets the needs of the dog itself. 

Most rescues offer 24/7 assistance to any dogs that are in their care and 

extended care after adoption, the dogs all have a return to rescue clause 

attached to them in case of circumstantial changes. 

Pet shops are a 'business' and as such will be required to 'source' puppies and 

dogs that are purported to be 'rescues' to fill supply and demand. 

In short I do not agree with the transition of pet shops to adoption centres, I feel 

that the responsibility of rehoming a rescue should in itself stay with the people 

that are adept of this and have the breed knowledge, experience and 

understanding. 

Desexing of dogs does have a place within society; however to introduce 

mandatory desexing of 'all' dogs at the proposed age of between 3 to 6 months is 

ethically and morally wrong and will in fact increase the number of dogs that are 

surrendered to shelters or dumped at the council/ shire pounds. 

A recent publication from U.C. Davis (de la Riva, Hart et al, 2013) looked at two 

joint disorders and three cancers- hip dysplasia, cranial cruciate ligament tear, 

lymphosarcoma, hemangiosarcoma and mast cell tumor- and showed that, for all 

five diseases analysed, the disease rates were significantly higher in both males 

and females that were neutered either early or late compared with intact (non­

neutered) dogs. 

As an ANKC registered breeder, I am only too well aware of that early desexing by 

Spey or neuter increases a dogs risk to injury, illness and life threatening disease. 

I also see and assess a large number of dogs that have been spayed or neutered 
in the hope of curtailing puppy exuberance at the insistence of some vets only to 

see nothing change and infact in 90% of cases the dogs behaviour becomes 
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